
This summer, a major transformation is underway in this district. 
Construction disruptions can be a challenge but this streetscape project will make the area more 
enjoyable for residents and visitors, while supporting the vibrant patio culture. The project includes the 
complete replacement of the street and sidewalk on three city blocks with new high quality features 
that put people first.

What You Need to Know 
• Construction can be expected between June 1, 2017 and late September. 
• Local businesses remain OPEN on all project streets.
• Vehicle access is restricted or limited on project streets, but pedestrian access will ALWAYS be 
   maintained. 

Visit halifax.ca/argyleandgrafton or call 311 for updates.

ARGYLE & GRAFTON SHARED STREETSCAPE PROJECT

#ArgyleGrafton
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How to Get Here & Where to Park
Nearby streets have more on-street parking and there is off-street parking a short walk away. 

Want to avoid parking? Taking the bus or ferry is a great way to get downtown. There are low floor 
accessible buses and bicycle racks on ALL routes. 

While temporary walkways are planned to be accessible, Neptune Theatre patrons preferring drop off or 
pick up directly at a door, can use the Barrington Street entrance before and after shows.

Construction Area: Pedestrian access maintained. 
Vehicle access restricted to parking garages and AVIS only 

Parking: Arrows point in the 
direction of nearby pay parking 

Loading Zone: Drop off area 
for people/ deliveries
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